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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013, this advisory is issued not for the
information of DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

TANGHAL PAARALAN -NATIONAL CONFERENCE WORKSHOP ON CULTURE AND ARTS
EDUCATION CUM DAKILANG PILIPINO

The NGO-CSO in coordination with the National Commission for Culture and the Arts
and the Philippine Amusement and Gaming Corporation will conduct a National Conference
Workshop on Culture and Arts Education, this Office, announces the invitation to
teachers/educators to attend and be part of the said Conference Workshops cum Awarding

Ceremony on May 23-25, 2025
For further details of the said Advisory, please see the attached document for reference.

Please be advised that application to the said program should be voluntary, and other
related costs which may be incurred by the applicants shall be on personal expense. They are
also reminded to strictly observe Time-On-Task Policy, and strict compliance to No
Disruption of Classes Policy of the Department as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 09, s.
2005.

Please be guided accordingly.
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Attention to all Schools Division Superintendents

Dear Dr. Escobarte,

Greeting of Peace!

The above captioned NGO-CSO in coordination with the National Commission for Culture
and the Arts and the Philippine Amusement and Gaming Corporation have launched the

TANCHAL PA 1 LAN - National Conference Workshop on Culture and Arts Education
cum DAKI G PILTING AWARDPS, Dangal ng Kultura't Integridad ng Lahing Pilipino,
National Search for Outstanding Cultural Educators and Implementers on May 23-25, 2025
at PILILLA RIZAL. Attached herewith are the details of the Proposed Program of Activities for
your perusal.

The said Conference-Workshops cum Awarding Ceremony will gather teachers, educators
and education policy makers to discuss and share ideas on the current state and future
directions of culture and arts education. Further, acknowledging and recognizing the
exemplary dedication and commitment of our Filipino Educators in the pursuit of Global
Excellence.

In this connection, may we invite your teachers/educators in your region to attend and be part
of the said Conference Workshops cum Awarding Ceremony. We would highly appreciate
this dissemination of information through issuance of Memorandum/Adyvisory.

Further, invite your teachers and other school personnel to join the National Search for

Outstanding Cultural Educators and Implementors, hereto attached is the guidelines and
mechanics of the program.

Thank you very much and more powers.

Yours in Culture and Arts,

BENNYLIT,
Executive/Director

ES, EdD.
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